
 

 
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 

OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS 
 

CLOSEOUT MEMORANDUM 

Case Number: I-19-0077-O Page 1 of 1 

 

 

NSF OIG Form 2 (11/02)  

We received an allegation of a possible conflict of interest involving an NSF Expert who had a 
position as a visiting professor at a foreign university. The Expert self-disclosed the foreign 
position to NSF’s Office of General Counsel (OGC) and chose to resign from NSF when given the 
opportunity of resigning from NSF or the foreign university. We reviewed publicly available 
records and ethics disclosure documents and found no evidence that the Expert failed to disclose 
any conflicts of interest while working for NSF in previous years. 

This case is closed with no further action taken. 


